
 

 

 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School 

Headteacher: Kath Parkin    Chair of Governors: Ben Sear 

Tel: 01284 386203     Email: gtwhelnetham school@googlemail.com  

14th June 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

Kath Parkin 

Headteacher 

Website:www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk 

Classes and Staffing from September 

The arrangements from September will be as follows: 

 Reception—Wrens—Mrs Jenkins—(room unchanged) 

 Year 1—Larks—Miss Holloway—(Owls current classroom) 

 Year 2—Robins—Mrs Masson—(Larks current classroom) 

 Year 3—Kingfishers—Mrs Gould—(Kingfisher’s current classroom) 

 Year 4—Owls—Miss Kiddy—(Robins current classroom) 

 Year 5—Woodpeckers—Mr Sharp (room unchanged, in the Cabin) 

 Year 6—Swans—Mrs Lockwood (Mon, Tues and Wed am) &                                                                                           

Mrs Dunn (Wed pm, Thurs & Fri) (room unchanged in the Cabin). 

As with this year, teaching assistants will be allocated appropriately to support individuals and meet their 

needs and  additionally to help deliver programmes of intervention. Therefore support will be across the 

whole school and not just class– based. 

Yours sincerely 


